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[External Email]

 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Dear Forest Supervisor Sherman,

 

I am writing to support Alternative B. I am a 5th generation Alaskan that has benefitted greatly from Greens

Creek Mine and the safe and environmentally conscious way they operate. To this day I still hunt around the

mine and fish in Hawk Inlet. Please allow them to continue to operate without additional costs. They have already

shown they are safe and environmentally sound operators.

 

Thank you for your consideration of my comments.

 

Sincerely,

 

Chris Gerondale


